Mardon, Sarah (Licensing)

From: |

Sent: 11 September 2014 18:14

To: Licensing

Subject: RE: Robin Hood Objection Email
Categories: Yellow Sarah

My address is as follows:

Kind regards

From: Licensing@huntingdonshire.gov.uk
To: |

Subject: RE: Robin Hood Objection Email
Date: Thu, 11 Sep 2014 14:41:27 +0000

Thank you for your email below. | can confirm your representation is relevant under the terms of the Licensing Act
2003. To allow you representation to be considered by the Licensing Sub-Committee Please provided you full

address.

The applicant and their legal advisors are entitled to see your representation in full, including your name and

address details.

The application will be heard by the Licensing Sub-Committee, to which you will be invited to present you concerns
to the panel. You will be notified of the details once the arrangements have been made.

If you have any further question please get in touch.
Kind regards

Sarah Mardon

Licensing Officer
Huntingdonshire District Council
Pathfinder House

St. Mary's Street

Huntingdon

PE29 3TN

Tel: 01480 387075

From: |
Sent: 11 September 2014 15:22

To: Licensing

Subject: Robin Hood Objection Email
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Dear sir or madam

I live in St Ives & walk past the Robin Hood everyday. | am amazed that if this notice was displayed at the
premises on August 19th that 1 did not see it until last week.

I wish to register an objection regarding granting a licence for the Robin Hood public house for the
following reasons:

The opening hours proposed are far too long & far to late, extending into the early hours of the morning
seven days a week.

| do believe that if this licence is granted it will lead to crime & disorder in the town & also will become a
nuisance to local residents like myself because of noise from music & patrons from having to much to drink,

leading to some people not feeling safe that are in close vicinity to the area.

As far as | am aware there are already a dozen licenced premises in St Ives including two or three night
clubs, so why would we need another late venue especially as it is so close to residential housing.

If you need to contact me please do so by email.

Kind regards

Caution: The information contained in this document is intended for the named recipient only. it may
contain privileged and confidential information. Unauthorised use or disclosure of it may be unlawful. Any
opinions expressed are those of the individual and may not be official policy. If you are not the intended
recipient you must not copy, distribute or take any action or rely on it without authority. If you receive this
document in error please delete it and notify the sender immediately. E-mail is not a secure means of
communication. Huntingdonshire District Council monitors all e-mail. Although this e-mail and any
attachments are believed to be free from any virus, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that
they are virus free.
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